
THE INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION FOR COUNSELLING IN ASSOCIATION WITH  
CONTINUANDO A CRESCERE – COUNSELLING & EDUCATION 

  
ANNUAL INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE IS IN VERONA, ITALY 3-6TH. SEPTEMBER 

2015 
   

Dear IAC Members, 
  
For the first time the IAC Counselling Practitioners’ Round Table will be held at our 
annual conference ON FRIDAY 4TH. SEPTEMBER AT 4:00 p.m – 6:00 p.m (GMT) 
  
The Round Table aims: 
To provide a forum within the International Community of Counsellors for 
practitioners to share and discuss matters arising from their practice for 
celebration or concern; create mutual support and encouragement across 
International and multi-cultural contexts around the world using video conference, 
webinar, Skype, e-mail and text, designed to combat isolation; and to address the 
wider professional and research community with matters of interest or concern.  
  
It will bring counselling practitioners from around the world together in a video link 
available to members who are not able to attend the conference in person and join 
those who can. We will have two presentations from counselling practitioners  
  
Understanding Overseas Students’ Experiences of Counselling when in the USA – Dr. 
Nathan Perron - USA  

And 
  

Developing a Framework for International Counselling – Dr. Jabu Muchado – 
Botswana 
  
If you are unable to attend the conference but would like to join the Round Table 
for the presentation and contribute to the discussion by video link please let me 
know as soon as possible. I will send the information you need to join; you will 
need a computer and a camera though the latter is not essential. Please note the 
date and time of the Round Table FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER, 4TH. AT 4:00 PM (GMT) and 
make any time (or date) adjustments to your country time zone. I will be asking 



you to join the on-line meeting about 15 minutes before the meeting starts so we 
can make a prompt start with everyone present. 
  
Please reply to my e-mail rtpractitioner@gmail.com to confirm your attendance by 
video link. I will send you out the joining information on Tuesday 25th. August. I 
hope very much you can attend and look forward to your early response. 
  
With best wishes, 
  
John Prysor-Jones 
  
IAC Executive Council Lead for Counselling Practitioners’ Round Table 
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